
     Surabaya, 08-05-2023

Nomor : 000/486/PDAM/2023   Yth. Ms. Alice Laidlaw
Manager, Municipal and
Environtmental Infrastructure
IFC - World Bank Group

Sifat : Biasa
Lampiran :
Hal : Respon to the Invitation Letter of Event

Global Water Summit 2023

  

Dear Ms. Alice Laidlaw,

 

It was an honour for PDAM Surya Sembada Kota Surabaya to be invited to attend
the Global Water Summit in Berlin, Germany, according to the letter you have
sent on April 18, 2023.

 

With all our respect to the invitation, we do apologize that we would not be able to
attend the event because the Board of Commissioner did not released the permit
to participate the event. We wish we could participate in future events of IFC.

Thank you very much.

Yours Sincerely,
    DIREKSI PERUSAHAAN DAERAH AIR MINUM

SURYA SEMBADA KOTA SURABAYA,
Direktur Utama,

Ir. Arief Wisnu Cahyono, S.T.
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